
 

                                                                                                    
 

                                                                                                           27th February 2025 
 

Dear year 3 and 4 parents, 
 
I decided to write to you following today's MTC information session arranged 
for you.  
This session, advertised in News Round Up letters and via multiple text 
messages, was prepared by Miss Tariq and Mrs Ubor to provide you with an 
overview of MTC check.  
 
MTC check is a compulsory check for all year 4 pupils in England.  Our current 
year 4 pupils will be sitting it in June and Year 3 children will be taking it next 
year.  
 
The session was packed with useful tips and resources on practising 
multiplication at home with your child.  
 
Unfortunately, we had not a single parent turn up to this meeting which is 
disappointing.  
 
We would like to understand why we found ourselves in this disengaged 
situation so we could better manage future information workshops for you as 
parents/carers. 
 
Please could you offer your feedback to Miss Cooper, Miss Tariq, Mrs Ubor ( 
Maths Lead) or myself so we can consider it when planning our next sessions.  
 
The PowerPoint prepared for today's session will be uploaded onto school's 
website.  
  
Thank you  
Kind Regards  
Justyna Powrie  
Headteacher 
 


